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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.

I would like my email below to go on record as supporting ordinance #240434.  Housing in KCMO is
very important to Pella Products of Kansas City and our team members.
 

From: John Vance 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 8:41 AM
To: ryana.parks-shaw@kcmo.org; eric.bunch@kcmo.org; melissa.patterson-hazley@kcmo.org;
nathan.willett@kcmo.org; quinton.lucas@kcmo.org
Cc: brian.platt@kcmo.org; Jeffrey.Williams@kcmo.org; Jeff.Lee@kcmo.org; heath.perkins@kcmo.org
Subject: Please pass Ordinance #240434
 
Kansas City, MO is an important city to our metro area when it comes to new construction.  As a
business that has been serving this metro area for over 40 years I cannot begin to think about where
our business would be today if KCMO had performed at the level of starts it is currently performing at
for the past 40 years.  Some of the most impressive projects we have been a part of have been built in
KCMO.
 
Pella Windows and Doors has been a pioneer in innovation and is consistently an Energy Star partner. 
Pella offers products to help meet the energy codes that have been passed by KCMO.  We are eager
to help builders meet those codes.
 
We very much support the passing of Ordinance #240434 to help to get the permits issued so
construction can begin to launch in KCMO.  My team of 49 team members here at Pella Products of
Kansas City very much want to provide our products and services to the homes in KCMO.
 
Thank you,
 
 
John Vance
President | Owner
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Proud to say
Pella is the most preferred window brand by homeowners in Kansas City.™

*Based o 2 2022 study of eading windaw brands by hameswners.





 


